
 

The Coalition Executive Committee (EC) 
Committee Members Standing for Election, October 2022 
 
The Executive Committee (EC) is elected by member organisations and meets approximately six 
times a year. Its role is to help members understand, analyse and respond to policy and political 
developments in Scotland.  The EC plans meetings and co-ordinates all activities.  
 
The EC is elected from carers and workers who have volunteered their time to assist in co-
ordinating Coalition activities.  We try to maintain a balance of carers and workers, and a 
geographical spread of committee members. 

 

The following people currently serve on the EC and are standing for re-election: 
 
 
Peter Burke Peter is a carer from Angus and is the carer representative on his 

local Integrated Joint Board and on COSLA’s Health and Social Care 
Board 

 
Morna Fleming  Morna is a former carer from Fife and is the carer    
    representative on her local Integrated Joint Board 
 
Raymond Jamieson  Raymond is the Carers Hub Manager at PKAVS, Perth and Kinross 
 
Dr Gillian MacIntyre Gillian is a senior lecturer at the school of social work and social 

policy at Strathclyde University 
 
Dr Emma Miller Emma is a senior researcher at Strathclyde University specialising in 

person centred engagement 
 
Geoff Mohamed   Geoff is a carer from East Renfrewshire and is the carer   
    representative on his local Integrated Joint Board  
 
Kimberley Swan Kimberley is a carer from Edinburgh and Chief Executive of Family 

Advice and Information Resource (FAIR) 
 
Anne MacDougall Ann is a carer from West Dunbartonshire and is the carer 

representative on her local Integrated Joint Board 
 
Peter Minshall Peter is the Centre Manager at Dochas Carers Centre in Argyll and 

Bute 
 
Jess Wade Jess is the Chief Executive of Carers of East Lothian 

 
The following people are standing for election 
 
Claudine Brindle Claudine is the Manager at Dumfries and Galloway Carers Centre   
 
Fiona Purchase Fiona is a carer from South Lanarkshire and represented carers on 

the Scottish Government’s Pandemic Response Group 
 
Alison Wright Alison is the Chief Executive Officer at Carers of West Lothan 

 


